
Located in Richfield Avenue (Reading), we are incredibly proud to be opening
this exciting new 11-18 secondary school benefitting from a multi-million pound
building programme and state-of-the-art facilities.

Our Open Event will be an exciting opportunity to meet the Headteacher and talk
to staff about what River Academy has to offer your child.

If you would like to keep up to date with regular progress being made at the River
Academy, follow us on social media. 

Open Evening

Booking 

For primary school pupils moving to secondary
school in September 2024.

Wednesday 20 September 2023

from 5.00pm until 7.30pm

Opening to Year 7 September 2024

www.river-academy.co.uk river@maidenerleghtrust.org0118 929 6020

Follow us on social media

@RiverAcademy@RiverAcReading River-academy-reading

Rivermead
Leisure Centre
Richfield Ave,
Reading, RG1 8EQ

Required
If you would like to attend this event, please
register your interest using the online form.

Scan the QR code to book your place.

https://www.facebook.com/RiverAcReading
https://twitter.com/RiverAcReading
https://www.linkedin.com/company/river-academy-reading/

